
 

 

 
 
 
 
7 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Uniform Expectations 
 
We are making a small amendment to our uniform expectations from 
September. At present the policy states that skirts should be of an appropriate 
length and of a non-jersey type material. This is open to interpretation so we 
are asking that if your child would like to wear a skirt for school from 
September, it should be a school approved one. There are two skirts available 
and details are given on the next page. Skirts will be available from school 
and from the Trutex website. JK Clothing in Jarrow also stock Trutex skirts 
however you must ensure you purchase one of the school approved skirts 
from the range they have in stock. 
 
Students will still have the option to wear trousers if they would prefer and the 
rest of the expectations regarding uniform remain the same. 
 
We appreciate that you may have already purchased uniform for your child to 
wear in September and do not wish for you to incur any further expense so 
are happy to cover the cost of one skirt. If you would like one of our school 
approved skirts to be provided free of charge, please contact the relevant 
Head of Year and they will make the necessary arrangements to ensure the 
correct size is given. 
 
We also have a range of sizes of the school approved skirts in stock that 
students can try on. This will help if you’re unsure of which size to purchase. 
Additional skirts can also be purchased from school at the discounted rate of 
£10 in the first instance. These will be available in July. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs L. Lobban 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Skirt Option 1 
 
https://www.trutex.com/senior-contemporary-stain-resistant-school-skirt-years 

 
 
Skirt Option 2 
https://www.trutex.com/senior-pencil-comfort-stretch-school-skirt 
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